
 

 

North East Ohio Regional Quilt Council 

 

Regular General Meeting 

March 3, 2018 

 

The regular meeting of the North East Ohio Regional Quilt Council convened at 10:00 

AM at the Christ Church Episcopal in Hudson, President Jan Hittle presiding.  All 

elected officers were present.  The meeting was hosted by the Memory Makers Guild. 

 

President Hittle introduced members of the board who were present, and recognized 

Past President, Cindy Casciato. 

 

The Minutes of the October, 2017, General Meeting were approved as printed. 

 

The Treasurer’s report was filed for audit. 

 

Vice President, Beth Headings, called the roll of the Guilds present.  80 members 

represented 19 guilds.  She distributed the new membership brochure. 

 

Linda Roberto, Membership Chairman, reported a membership of 41 guilds, 22 shops, 

and 10 teachers. 

 

Fabric Challenge Chairman, Katie Popadak, showed the fabric; all is sold.  Projects are 

due at the June meeting. 

 

Cindy Casciato, Grant Chairman, announced that applications are due September 1 with 

a focus on education.   

 

Getaway Chairman, Barb King, reported a great success at the 2018 Getaway with 82 

participants.  The 2019 Getaway will be at the same place on Feb 15-17.  She thanked all 

participants and teachers for their many efforts.   

 

Sue Straub, Webmistress, asked that guilds send information on special events to her for 

publication on the website and Facebook page; send to sstraubiaap@gmail or send via 

the website. 

 

The Shop Hop Drawing was drawn and won by Pam England, Linda Schultz and Jan 

Dolan. 

 

President Hittle asked for a volunteer to chair the nominating committee.  The chair will 

need committee members to put together a slate of individuals for the board. The 

positions of president, vice president and secretary can return for one more term if they 

so desire. Barb King, treasurer, has held two terms and cannot run for another term.  



 

 

 

Ms. Hittle announced that the next meeting will be hosted by the Lorain County 

Piecemakers on Saturday, June 7. 

 

The meeting was recessed for the program by Linda Bussey, Curator and Director of the 

Hower House Museum.  

 

At 12:18 pm we adjourned for lunch followed by show and tell, raffle baskets, and door 

prizes.   

 

Marcia Seifert, Secretary  

 

 

 


